


AGENDA:- AUGUST 4, 1998

DEPARTMENT OF
PUBLIC WORKS COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ

GOVERNMENTAL CENTER

JOHN A. FANTHAM
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

SANTA CRUZ, CALIFORNIA 950604070

(831) 454-2160
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y  2 3 ,  1 9 9 8

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BO
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: COUNTY WIDE STORM DEBRIS REMOVAL PROJECT ” _

Members of the Board:

The specifications and engineer’s estimate for the subject project are now complete
and presented here for your consideration and approval. The work provides for the loading,
hauling, and disposal of debris located throughout Santa Cruz County.

The engineer’s estimate for this work is $412,000.00  including contingencies and
overhead. Sufficient funding for this project is available within the 1998/99  road budget.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors take the following action:

1. Approve the specifications and engineer’s estimate and authorize calling for
bids.

2. Set the bid opening for lo:45 a.m. on August 25, 1998.

3. Direct the Clerk of the Board to advertise a Notice to Contractors for a ten-day
period beginning August 9, 1998.
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